
Paris, October 18, 2018 
   

 

 

 

RALLYE 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Rallye strongly refutes the allegations made by Sophie Vermeille, advisor to hedge funds, relayed by 

Challenges Magazine questioning the validity of its accounts. 

 

Rallye reminds that its statutory accounts have been prepared in accordance with French GAAP and have been 

audited and certified by its statutory auditors without any reserve. 

 

These allegations, published during trading hours, are yet another example of the dissemination of misleading 

information and the attempt to destabilize the company systematically orchestrated over the past few months 

by short-sellers and hedge funds. 

 

Rallye therefore referred the matter to the Autorité des marchés financiers (AMF) and instructed its lawyers to 

initiate appropriate proceedings. 

 
 
 

 

For more information, please consult the company’s website: 

www.rallye.fr 
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